
Supply of Personal Protective
Equipment

The EEAS is launching a call for tenders using an open procedure, for the
supply of personal protective equipment.

If you are interested to participate in this call for tenders, please find
the contract notice and all relevant documents on TED following the link
below.

http://www.government-world.com/supply-of-personal-protective-equipment/
http://www.government-world.com/supply-of-personal-protective-equipment/

